PUBLIC MEETING
at the Pioneer Hall
Church Street, Wollongong
24th March 2012
starts 10.00 AM

Economist Dr Evan Jones will be guest speaker, including members of the recently
formed group, Victims of Financial Fraud (VOFF). We are mum and dad investors who
were encouraged (and mandated) into retirement saving funds by a government who
encouraged people to save for their retirement years. We trusted our government. We
trusted the financial industry.

But government failed us. The government failed to protect our investment due to
loopholes in international law. Criminals robbed Australians of their hard earn money
right under the watchful eye of ASIC and APRA.

Our government then deserted us in time of need. It politically discriminated by saving
some investors but not all. We were left to drown.

John Telford said,

We are fed up with being ripped off, stolen from and lied to. We are typical Australia.
We are coal miners, textile workers, managers, self employed or like myself
permanently disabled as the result of accidents and misfortune, who invested our money
- our life savings, our futures, our families security, our hopes and dreams for
retirement years. Exactly as the government suggested!

The government set this superannuation scheme in motion. We refuse to go away and
become invisible.

WE WANT COMPENSATION.

Don't blame the little people, question The National Australia Bank (trustee of the
scheme) ASIC & APRA, they were asleep at the wheel.

This biggest fraud in Australian financial history shows that no one's super is really
safe. Does anyone know really where their super money is invested?

We are expecting the local and national television cameras to be there.

This important meeting raises issues that concern everyone in superannuation.

Media contacts: Norm Upton ph 42848333 m. 0412512427
John Telford ph 42835755 - 10 Dixon Street Fairy Meadow 2519



